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WAI Committee

From: Shannon Eustace <shannon@eustacepd.com>
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 6:07 PM
To: WAI Committee
Subject: Support for Resolution No. 25-86 – Kehalani Roadway Dedication

Dear Maui County Council Water & Infrastructure Committee, 

I am writing as a homeowner in the Kehalani Community Association to express my strong support for 
Resolution No. 25-86, which proposes the dedication of Kehalani’s main collector roads to Maui County. 

For over eight years, RCFC Kehalani, LLC, and Dowling Co., Inc., have worked diligently to facilitate this 
dedication. These roads, built to County standards at the time of construction, serve not only Kehalani 
residents but also the public, providing critical access to Puʻu Kukui Elementary School and Kehalani 
Mauka Park. Dedicating these roads to the County will shift maintenance costs from our homeowners to 
the County, relieving a significant financial burden on our community. 

I urge the Committee to approve Resolution No. 25-86 on May 12, 2025, to ensure these roadways are 
maintained by the County for the benefit of all who rely on them. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Shannon Eustace 
Kehalani Homeowner 
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